Aimee Cole

From: Hamlin, Phil <Phil.Hamlin@anadarko.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 2:52 PM

To: ‘chris.canfield@state.co.us’; Tom Parko; Roy Rudisill

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Schwarz, Paul; Chase, Charles; Aimee Cole; Michael Furtaw (mfurtaw@ltenv.com); 'Kelly Kenyon'; 'Justin
Solomon'

Subject: State Reportable Release Notification

Good afternoon everyone, we had a State reportable release at the site noted below. 3 bbls of water based drilling mud were release outside of containment.
UPRR 22 Pan Am “G” #1

05-123-07848

SWSW Sec 13 T3N R66W

Phillip Hamlin

Senior HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corp.
Office: 970 515 1161

Cell: 707-478-8029

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




